
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
WPG Resources Ltd (ASX:WPG) is pleased to announce that on 1 June 2015 the 
South Australian Department of State Development (DSD) granted registration to 
Tunkillia Gold Pty Ltd (a 100% wholly owned subsiduary company of WPG) of its 
Mineral Claim 4384 over 2,251 hectares for the Tunkillia gold project.   
This clears the way for Tunkillia Gold to now apply for a Mineral Lease (ML). 
Preparation of a Mineral Lease Proposal document is well advanced for lodgement 
with DSD. 
The location of the Tunkillia Mineral Claim and the main Tunkillia prospects are 
shown below. 

 
Figure 1 – Tunkillia Project Prospect Location Map 
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Figure 2 – Tunkillia MC 4384 and Project Prospect location in the Northern Yarlbrinda Shear Zone 

 

Further Information 
 
For further information please contact WPG’s Managing Director & CEO, Martin 
Jacobsen on (02) 9251 1044. 

 


